
 

 

The War on Women and What It Has To Do 
With the Separation of Church and State 

Julie Korinke, Planned Parenthood 
Saturday, October 6th at 1:30 pm 

Irvine Ranch Water District1 Community Room 
15500 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine, CA 92618 

 

Julie Korinke, Public Affairs Manager for Planned Parenthood of Orange and 

San Bernardino Counties will be speaking on the war on women and how it 

impacts this election both locally and nationally. 

Americans United both locally and nationally has been proud to partner with 

Planned Parenthood. 

For more information: 

www.au-oc.org  or email: orangecountyau@yahoo.com 
Fax:  714-515-4248 Call: 714-299-4551 

AU Executive Directory, Barry Lynn had this to say earlier this year:  “Imagine if you went to 
work tomorrow and your boss announced that your health care plan would no longer cover 
surgery. He had become a Jehovah’s Witness and could no longer in good conscience support 
any procedure that might involve a blood transfusion. Even though you’re not a member of that 
faith, you’d have to go along with that.  Ridiculous, right? Not really. There are people in 
Washington working right now to pass legislation that would allow your boss to tailor your 
workplace’s health care plan to his religious beliefs. And worse yet, they’re doing it in the name 
of “religious freedom.” 

And this is exactly the precedent that will be set if Obama caves to Catholic demands that first 
churches, then affiliated employers, and now anyone who just doesn’t like contraception, be 
exempted from a law requiring not that the employer cover contraception, but that the 
insurance company cover it.  If you think it’s not a big deal, think again. This is one slippery 
slope, which will give those with a religious bone to pick control over aspects of your health 
care. 

Everyone deserves religious liberty. In order to ensure that everyone, not just those with 
political clout, has that liberty, we must stand up and fight back when someone attempts to 
impose their religious beliefs on others.” 

                                            
1 Irvine Ranch Water District neither supports nor endorses the cause nor activities of organizations which use the District’s meeting rooms that are 
made available as a public service. 


